
 
 
 

COLONIAL HILLS EGG HUNT 

April 4, 2021 

 

Please read carefully… 

 

1.  An egg hunt is tentatively planned for April 4th.   

2.  Eggs will be plastic and pre-filled with candy. 

3.  Families ​MUST sign up no later than March 9,   

 2021. ​(Time is needed to order the eggs to ensure  

timely delivery.) 

4. Send an email to: ​mayscolhillshunt@gmail.com with the               

following information: 

a)  Your address 

b)  Number of children ages 2 to 11 

c)   Permission to leave eggs on your front property   

mailto:mayscolhillshunt@gmail.com


after dark on April 3rd. 

Note: If you have outside lights, please leave               

them on so we can properly “hide” eggs. 

Note:  No eggs will be placed on the grass next  

to the street, only on your lawn. 

 

REALLY IMPORTANT: 

Due to ordering deadline, no late entries will be  

added. 

 

Need 25 or more children signed up to place bulk 

order. If we don’t have that many, the egg hunt                   

will be cancelled.   So, please sign up ASAP. 

 

The above email address will be deleted on March                 

10th.  It will be used for this event only. 

 

Colonial Hills HOA Board 

 

  

 

 


